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Surgery News

Hi

As subscribers of our newsletter I am writing to check that you are still happy to continue to receive this information.  Please feel free to email me if you would like your details removed.  Our generic email is whccg.lyndhurstsurgery@nhs.net.  Please mark the request for my attention and I will deal with it.

Liz Randall our Practice Nurse who has been with us 29 years has decided to retire and left us on Wednesday 30th May.  We have a book in the surgery if you wish to leave a comment for Liz.  We have had requests from patients who wish to make a donation; we are happy to do this if you leave a card with your details in so Liz can reply.

Dr Selina Sawhney goes on Maternity leave at the end of this month however, she will be stepping down as a Partner as she wishes to spend more time with her young family and will be moving away from the area.  

As many of you know Prof Lyon-Maris is leaving to continue his Education Work and his last day will be Wednesday 6th June.

We wish all of our colleagues every success in the new ventures – they will all be greatly missed.

However, we welcome Dr Sian Brett who will be covering for Dr Sawhney during her maternity leave and from October 2018 Dr Rhian Hinton, our previous registrar, will be returning to the Practice.

We also have a new Practice Nurse Julie Sweeney starting with us in mid-June. She will be working 20 hours a week and will take over the Diabetic care of the patients that previously saw Liz.

I am going to take this opportunity to also ask you to consider signing up to Patient Access.  If you come into the surgery with some form of ID we can print off the registration form for you.  Patient Access has been upgraded this week and is much improved.  You can order repeat prescriptions, make appointments and cancel your appointments from your mobile device or PC.

Many thanks
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